
Book Week 2019 
BAPS will be celebrating Book Week next week 

(August 12th-15th). 
 

Book Fair 
Students will be able to purchase books and 
stationery from the Book Fair before school, 

during both breaks and after school. 
If Parents/Carers wish to purchase items please 

come between  
8-9am and 2:30-3:30pm Monday-Thursday. 

There will also be time during the day on our 
Education Open Day on the Tuesday. 

 
Book Character Parade 

The Book Character Parade will be held under the 
COLA from 2:05pm on Tuesday the 13th. 

All students are encouraged to dress up as a book 
character or as a person that matches this year’s 

theme –Reading is my Secret Power’. 
 

We can’t wait to see you all dressed up! 

 

 


